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Info sought on Onaga burglary 
(KMZA)--The Pottawatomie County Sheriff’s Office is requesting the public’s
help in solving a recent burglary at an Onaga business.

Sheriff Greg Riat says sometime between May 5th and 9th, unknown individuals
broke into a building in the 100 block of Leonard Street.

Taken were tools and equipment valued at more than $1,000.

Riat says its believed a pickup truck was used to remove the items from the
business.

Anyone with information on the crime is being asked to contact the Pottawatomie
County Sheriff’s Office at 785-457-3353.
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